
 

 

 

 
 
 

Community Health Worker Opportunities for Young Adults 
 

The Michigan Department of Labor and Economic Opportunity has partnered with several 
regions across Michigan to offer paid MICHWA Certification and is currently recruiting 

individuals in the following communities (some cohorts may be full). If you know of any young 
adults (18 years of age or older) living in any of these areas who are interested in pursuing a 

career as a Community Health Worker, please inform them about this opportunity.  
For more information, please contact cwilkewitz@scha-mi.org 


